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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Baltimore Area Council is taking part in Project STEM, created by the Boy Scouts of America. As one of 20 councils in the United States initiating this pilot program, the Baltimore Arts Council is helping to provide opportunities for scouts to engage in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (hence, STEM).

STEM works in conjunction with the Nova Awards program to provide a motivating force for involved scouts. Scouts and their adult counselors or mentors explore the facets of STEM through various activities and modules; for an additional challenge, scouts may also participate in the Supernova Awards.

For more information about STEM, visit Scouting.org.
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